PRAIRIE TRAIL ELEMENTARY                                  Reading Buddy-A-Thon
Dear Families and Friends of our school,

We are kicking off our Buddy-A-Thon next Wednesday (1/26)!  If you would like to get a head start, here are links for two short videos that will give you some information about the program:  https://youtu.be/suDwC3hZG6o and https://youtu.be/QeeR-q9GbOA
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The money raised will be used to purchase new and updated books
for our Library.       

The next step is to use this link: https://bit.ly/38bpnIk which takes you to our school fundraiser website where you can register and set up your student’s personal donation page.  On this page, you can invite your family and friends to join our efforts by sending them an email and/or a text.
If you participated last year, just login and copy your contacts forward to this years campaign, so you don't have to enter them again.   
This entire fundraiser can be completed in less than 10 minutes!

So, please get started and send out 10 or more valid emails/texts via your student's personal donation page so that they can earn their Bears and Buddies Drawstring Bag (great for carrying your Buddy) and their Zoo Animal Visor, which they can wear at school during our fundraiser.  And with some donations, their very own Buddy and possibly some outfits for their Buddy! 
Thank you for helping your student help our school!

All personal information will be used for this ONE TIME program to support Prairie Trail Elementary.  This information will be kept confidential and will not be sold, reused, rented, loaned or otherwise disclosed. 

